Public notice placed in the Ballarat Courier (Saturday, 7 May 2016), Herald Sun and The Age
newspapers (Monday, 9 May 2016).
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IBAC hearings to examine alleged
police misconduct in Ballarat

Ballarat court complex | 23-27 May 2016

Public examinations into alleged police misconduct at Ballarat will start on Monday 23
May 2016. Part of IBAC'’s continuing investigation Operation Ross, the hearings are
open to the public and will be held at the Ballarat court complex, 100 Grenville St South,
Ballarat from 10am each day.

They will be conducted by the IBAC Commissioner Stephen O’Bryan QC. Counsel
Assisting will be Jack Rush RFD QC and Gary Hevey RFD of the Victorian Bar.

IBAC is Victoria’s independent anti-corruption commission, responsible for
preventing and exposing public sector corruption and police misconduct.

For more information, go to www.ibac.vic.gov.au
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